
 
 
 
14th May 2019 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Pupils in Nursery and Reception 
 
Dear Parents, 

Transport Traffic Survey 
 
This half term our topic is ‘Transport’ and next week we would like to look at the amount of traffic and different 
forms of transport we have near school.  Also as part of our practical mathematics, some of the children will be 
counting and tallying these different types of transport using the information collected.  
 
We intend to take EYFS in small groups accompanied by two members of staff, to the bottom of The Elms to 
collect information about traffic.  This will take place sometime next week, weather permitting.  If you have any 
concerns or would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs C Scott 
EYFS Lead 
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